Cornish Award updated 11/2019

NOMINATION PROCESS FOR LOUIS C. CORNISH “LIVING THE MISSION” AWARD

Each year the UUPCC Board accepts nominations received by Mar 1 for the annual Louis C. Cornish
“Living the Mission” Award. A UUPCC committee will then make recommendations to the UUPCC Board.
We hope you will give careful thought to whom you might wish to nominate for this great honor. The
following guidelines may be helpful in your deliberations:

The award is named for Louis C. Cornish, early twentieth century president of the American Unitarian
Association. Dr. Cornish was a visionary internationalist who devoted much of his life to forging global
bonds for liberal religious groups. He headed a task force on human rights for ethnic Hungarians in
Romania, and visited the Philippines to initiate connections with Unitarians there. In the spirit of Dr.
Cornish, the award recipient should have made significant contributions to international relationships.

The recipient should have made an outstanding contribution to global church partnership, and to the
partner church movement. The contribution should be, as nearly as possible, of the same magnitude as
the contributions made by previous recipients. The recipient should not be a current member of the
Partner Church Council Board of Directors.

All nominations are appreciated. Please include with your nomination a brief statement describing the
contributions and attributes of the nominee, as well as contact information for yourself and the
nominee.

SUBMISSIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MARCH 1.
You may e-mail your submission to: office@uupcc.org
Or mail to:

UUPCC Cornish Award Nomination

483 E. Lockwood Ave, Suite 109
St. Louis, MO 63119-3168



